Dear Parents/Carers,
[bookmark: _GoBack]We plan to hold a sponsored egg and spoon race with the Reception Children. This has been planned with the children and they have suggested that any money raised should go towards enhancing our outside area. Ideally we would like to purchase some new water play equipment and construction equipment. We will happily record the egg and spoon race and post it on Tapestry. Each child will receive a medal with the overall winner getting an additional prize. We plan to hold the egg and spoon race on Monday 24th May.
Please find a sponsor form attached to this letter. Can we ask on this occasion that any money raised is sent to school before Friday 21st May in a sealed envelope, so we can make direct purchases?
Thank you for your continued support and we are excited to see what a difference we can make to our outside area.
Yours sincerely
Mrs Rudd and Mrs Chapman
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